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44 – FYI - OPENING THE GUEST SPOTLIGHT. Why you say do you 
need to open the spotlight, because the bulb is blown, the only way to install 
another 50 watt Halogen sealed beam bulb is to open the housing.
What does Tiffin do to make this job harder then it would usually be they 
paint the spotlight enclosure which hides the seams making disassembly 
impossible if you do not know the location of the painted over/hidden bulb 
housing access seam.

This Guest Remote Control Spotlight Model number 22200 uses a 50 watt 
Halogen bulb with a 100,000 candlepower beam, the bulb part number is 
22230. This spotlight is also known by the name, Guest M-100 Spotlight.
The whole secret is the knowledge of where the trim ring seam is located 
under that layer of paint.



To demonstrate the location of the trim ring to housing seam I inserted a 
thumb nail between the two pieces.



At the bottom of the housing near the trim ring is a single bump which locks 
the trim ring in place at the bottom of the housing. While on the top of the 
housing are two similar bumps. By carefully inserting a flat blade into the 
seam between the trim ring and the housing the ring can be separated from 
the housing.

Taking this FYI to the next step can be done by someone whose spotlight 
bulb no longer illuminates the night.
Good Luck. 


